
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/17/2019 9:00:00 AM

First name: Victoria

Last name: Roy

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: ALASKA ROADLESS RULE ALTERNATIVE #1 - LETTER AND PETITION

 

The following text was copy/pasted from an attached letter. The system cannot display the formatting, graphics,

or tables from the attached original.

 

USDA Forest Service

 

Attn: Alaska Roadless Rule, P.O. Box 21628

 

Juneau, Alaska, 99802

 

December 13, 2019

 

To whom it may concern:

 

I am writing to support the No-Action Alternative for the Draft Environmental Impact Statement on the proposed

Alaska Roadless Rule, Alternative #1. I support keeping the current Roadless Rule protections intact for the

Tongass National Forest. Old-growth forests like the Tongass are powerful tools for fighting climate change --

they store carbon, protect wildlife, and support local communities that rely on tourism and recreation.

 

The Roadless Rule is one of the smartest and most popular land management policies the Federal Government

has ever adopted. Not only does it preserve some of America's best fish and wildlife habitat,, but it also saves

untold millions of taxpayer dollars that might otherwise be spent to subsidize money-losing timber sales. The

value of the Roadless Rule in preventing environmentally damaging and economically wasteful road-building and

logging is particularly relevant in the Tongass, where logging costs vastly exceed timber revenues and require

unconscionable taxpayer subsidies.

 

I strongly endorse the No-Action Alternative and support upholding the national roadless rule in the Tongass.

 

Ms Victoria Roy
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